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The Oregon Health Authority is not the agency to study the state's addiction crisis. It 

already bungled the rollout of Measure 110, and it already operates many addiction 

programs that are obviously ineffective. Public health "experts" are blinded by 

ideologies, and government bureaucrats employed by the OHA are not the people to 

study a crisis that was created on their own watch. In the 1960's, Stanley Milgram 

proved 80% of human beings are incapable of thinking critically, and this is especially 

true of "public health" workers.  

 

If the legislature wants to study the addiction crisis, it needs an independent 

assessment from truly independent consultants and outsiders. The OHA will only 

rubber-stamp its own failed policies. 


